
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
24th August 2021 
 
Here is a special news flash regarding the proposed Annual Rally 2021. 
 
 
 

Annual/Autumn Rally 2021 – fresh proposals 
 
Many thanks to everyone that responded on the topic of the proposed Annual Rally 2021. You will 
be pleased to know that we have sufficient interest to take planning to the next stage. The 
committee now have some further detail for you to consider, which includes an additional date. 
 
We are looking at having 2 or 3 bubble groups, each of 8 to 10 people, staying in separate hotels for 
4 nights in Benicassim on a Dinner, Bed and Breakfast basis from 17th October 2021. These groups 
will have 3 days of pre-planned routes exploring the north of the Communidad Valenciana. We will 
suggest restaurants for lunches so that each group can choose where and what they want to eat. 
 
We also have sufficient interest for an additional date, so we are looking to organise at least one 
more bubble group of 8 to 10 people from 1st November 2021. This new date may mean you are 
now available and interested. If so, please let us know. 
 
We appreciate we have not yet suggested even a ballpark cost to you. Once we have a fuller idea of 
numbers we will be able to determine likely costs depending on which hotels we will be staying in. 
 
The committee will be meeting on Saturday 4th September 2021 to discuss this rally again so please 
get back to us no later than then, or earlier, if possible. 
 
If you have already registered your interest to join the rally, you do not need to respond again unless 
you want to make any additional comment, thank you. 
 
Please reply to Trevor: trevor.kirkham@marinaaltaccc.com 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for reading this news flash and I hope you found it useful. If you have any comments you 
can email me using peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com. 
 
I hope to see you soon. 
 

Peter Alt 
President 

mailto:trevor.kirkham@marinaaltaccc.com�
mailto:peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com�

